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05 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
We are pleased to inform you of a fantastic Apprenticeship opportunity. On Wednesday 1st February we plan 
to take our Yr13 students who are interested in Apprenticeships to a Mock Assessment centre in Northwich. 
This event is being run by the Warrington Pledge and it will allow students the chance to experience an 
assessment centre in preparation for potential apprenticeship applications.  
 
Details are as follows -  
 
Date:  Wednesday 1st February 2023  
 
Time: 9.00am – 5.00pm  
 
Location address:  The Venue, Gadbrook Road, Rudheath, Northwich, CW9 7JL (we will transport 
students to and from the event by bus). 
 
To apply: All students interested in taking part in the mock assessment centre must email their CV 
(Saved as FIRST NAME, FIRST LETTER OF SURNAME AND NAME OF SCHOOL) directly to 
nwmockassessmentcentre@youthfed.org 
 
Deadline: Monday 9th January at 9am – entries after this time will not be considered.  
 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
If your child will attend, they must do the following by Monday 9th Jan – 
 

1. Send their CV in the correct format to the email address above 
 

2. Let Mrs Hughes know via email that they have sent their CV and wish to attend 
(lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk) 

 
Trip consent forms will be emailed to the parents of those students attending in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Head of Sixth Form 
Assistant Headteacher 


